
From: Maggie Mallea <maggie@rischpisca.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2021 11:52 AM
To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Cc: Amanda Breen <ABreen@ketchumidaho.org>; Jim Slanetz <jslanetz@ketchumidaho.org>; 
Courtney Hamilton <CHamilton@ketchumidaho.org>; Michael David <mdavid@ketchumidaho.org>;
Neil Bradshaw <NBradshaw@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Proposed Short-Term Rental Ordinance
Importance: High

Good morning,

Please see the attached correspondence regarding the proposed short-term rental ordinance.

Thank you,

Maggie Mallea
Risch·Pisca, Pllc

law and Policy

407 w. Jefferson
Boise, idaho 83702
(208) 345-9929 Phone
(208) 345-9928 Fax
www.rischpisca.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This message is protected by the attorney/client privilege and is for the exclusive use of the 
individual or entity to which it is addressed and is confidential.  Persons who read, use or disclose such information with 
unauthorized individuals may face penalties under state and federal law.  There is no waiver of any attorney/client or work 
product privilege by the transmission of this message.
If you are not the addressee or an employee or agent of the addressee responsible for delivering it to the addressee, please do not read, use, disclose, 
copy or distribute this message and do not take any action in reliance upon it.  If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately 
by telephone to arrange for its return.

http://www.rischpisca.com/
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